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CMS COP14 Information Note 

Following notification 2023/019 confirming the dates of the 14th Meeting of the Conference of the 
Parties to the Convention on the Conservation of Migratory Species of Wild Animals (CMS COP14) 
from 12 to 17 February 2024, the Secretariat is pleased to provide an Information Note for delegates. 

The Information Note includes essential logistical details to assist participants in preparing for 
COP14, including: 

1. Details about the Silk Road Samarkand Conference Center
2. Arrivals at Samarkand and Tashkent airports
3. Passport and Visa Requirements
4. Accommodation and Travel, including a list of recommended hotels
5. Transportation
6. Practical information on weather, currency, and other useful tips
7. Conference venue services
8. Meeting Schedule and Events

The Information Note can be found here COP14: Information for Participants | CMS 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact the CMS Secretariat 
(cms.secretariat@cms.int) 

https://www.cms.int/en/news/2023019-cms-cop14-confirmation-dates-and-deadlines
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